



Construction & Planning News Elections Employment Hours of Operation Meeting Portal Refuse Collection Services





You are here: Home > News Flash

* Homepage News & Announcements

Posted on: February 16, 2018

The Hartwork Project, Tosa's Public Art Initiative

We recently launched a new public art initiative to celebrate local artists and contribute to the vibrancy of our community. Dubbed the Hartwork Project, this new annual event will feature works from local artists on display in Hart Park this summer. Last fall, the City of Wauwatosa issued a call for local artists to submit proposals for works to be displayed in Hart Park throughout the upcoming summer. The city's tourism commission narrowed the field to a group of four finalists, from which the three winners will be



determined through a public vote, which begins today and continues through Thursday, March 15. Interested artists were asked to submit pieces of work that would complement the natural beauty of Hart Park and reflect the vibrant culture of the Wauwatosa community.

To learn more about The Hartwork Project, see images of the proposed works of art, meet the talented local artists who have created them, and cast your vote for the works most deserving of public display this summer, log on to www.thehartworkproject.com. In person voting will open early next week at City Hall, in the Wauwatosa Public Library, and at the Hart Park Senior Center beginning next week. This project is a tourism initiative funded through hotel/motel tax revenue, not property tax dollars.



